
 

 

May 21, 2025 
 
Mr. Mathew Crawford 
Trustee Project Manager 
Environmental Properties Management, LLC. 
615 N. Hudson Ave., Suite 200 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 
MDCrawford@burnsmcd.com  
 
Subject: Docket No. 07000925; NRC License No. SNM-928 

Cimarron Environmental Response Trust 
Proposed Reallocation of Remediation Costs Among Trust Accounts 
(April 28, 2025) 
 

Dear Mr. Crawford, 

Thank you for the referenced letter justifying reasoning to reallocate remediation 
costs among trust accounts. The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) has 
reviewed the proposal and approves reallocating the requested percentages (18.9% of 
remediation costs to the State Account and 81.1% to the Federal Account) for costs 
incurred on and after January 1, 2025.  
 
Please contact Rachel Miller at 405-702-5140 or Rachel.Miller@deq.ok.gov with any 
comments or questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
J. Paul Davis     Rachel Miller   
Environmental Programs Specialist   Environmental Programs Specialist  
Land Protection Division   Land Protection Division 
 
cc:  James Smith, NRC, James.Smith@nrc.gov   
 Robert Yalen, DOJ, Robert.Yalen@usdoj.gov 

Jeff Lux, Burns & McDonnell, JLux@burnsmcd.com 
  

 

mailto:Craig.Plunk@pccairframe.com

		2025-05-21T20:52:42+0000
	Certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




